
Secretary:  Vote explanation.  Sen Boquist. 
 

“HB 4124A makes technical changes to Oregon’s laws in alignment with the 
Indian Child Welfare Act passed by Congress.  It has nothing to do with Covid-19 or 
the emergency leading to this Session.  None-the-less, it deserves passage.  Voted 
Yes.” 


